
Comment for planning application 24/00539/F
Application Number 24/00539/F

Location Land To The East Of Stratfield Brake And West Of Oxford Parkway Railway Station Oxford
Road Kidlington

Proposal Erection of a stadium (Use Class F2) with flexible commercial and community facilities and
uses including for conferences, exhibitions, education, and other events, club shop, public
restaurant, bar, health and wellbeing facility/clinic, and gym (Use Class E/Sui Generis), hotel
(Use Class C1), external concourse/fan-zone, car and cycle parking, access and highway
works, utilities, public realm, landscaping and all associated and ancillary works and
structures

Case Officer Laura Bell  
 

Organisation
Name Mrs.R.Horne

Address 59 Hampden Drive,Kidlington,OX5 2LT

Type of Comment  Support

Type neighbour

Comments  
I wholeheartedly agree with the plans for the construction of Oxford United's new Football 
Stadium on the Triangle plot of land. This is a project that we should wholeheartedly 
support. It will benefit not only our community but also the surrounding areas, particularly 
the younger generation, who will benefit from it for years to come. 
The stadium will generate employment opportunities for local businesses and offer excellent 
transport links, including Park and Ride, train station, and local buses from Oxford, making it 
easy for football supporters to attend matches. If constructed, it will be the first "all-electric" 
stadium in the United Kingdom, setting an example for other stadiums to follow. Developers 
also plan to create a green space around the stadium, enhancing the local natural 
environment and providing more public spaces for people to enjoy year-round. 
This stadium will be a beacon of hope for our community, inspiring us to create something 
that will have a positive impact for generations to come. Let us embrace this opportunity to 
create a brighter future for our community, and let us remember that it is our children and 
grandchildren who will benefit most from this project. We need this stadium, and we need to 
support it with all our hearts. 
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